                     








November 28, 2007

Natalie Burns

Jensen Baird Gardner and Henry

10 Free Street, P.O. Box 4510

Portland, ME 04112-4510

RE:  Morrill’s Crossing Development   

CBL:  152-D-2   

Application ID:  #2005-0147

Dear Ms. Burns:

Thank you for meeting with us on November 26, 2007 and for your past correspondence seeking a two year extension for the Morrill’s Crossing Development located at 33 Allen Avenue.   
In my capacity as Planning Division Director for the City of Portland, I am granting your request to extend your approval to July 10, 2009.  If you have any questions, please contact me at 874-8724.

Sincerely

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director
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